
NPN/VAN 2015 ANNUAL MEETING PORTLAND  IN THE WORKS FORM 

In the Works 
Sunday, December 13 at 9:00am in the Pavilion Ballroom, Plaza Level 
 
“In the Works” provides a lively forum where Artists, NPN/VAN Partners and Colleagues may present brief (3 
minutes or less based on the number of participants) descriptions of new projects, at whatever stage of 
development. These projects should be new commissions or creative works that are currently being worked on. “In 
the Works” provides opportunities for networking and collaboration.  
 
Only those who complete and submit the “In the Works” form to Registration by Saturday 
December 12 at 4pm are invited to talk about projects! Participants will be randomly called on from 
submitted forms. The information on the form must reflect the information that is presented to the group during 
the session; use the fields as bullet points to help organize your presentation. Please be respectful of time limits, 
which will be enforced. 
 

In the Works Presenter   

Company Name   

Project Title   

Lead Artist(s)   

Artist Collaborator(s)   

Commissioner(s) [if known]   

Producer/Exhibitor [if known]   

Anticipated completion date   

Funding confirmed   

Approximate budget   

What’s needed for the project [for example: producer, commissioner, dramaturg, exhibition space, choreographer, 

designer, etc.]   

  

  

  

  

  

  

 


